
From: "jason samayoa" <spider440@hotmail.com>  
Date: 2004/07/26 Mon PM 02:15:22 PDT   
To: frank@westcoastautobody.com   
Subject: thanks  

Dear Frank,   

I just wanted to drop you a line to say thank you! You and 
your staff at West coast auto body did a fantastic job on my 
'95 convertable camero. The body came out exellent, and 
the paint looks like glass. You can't even tell it was wrecked! 
I really appreciate the fast, freindly service, and the quality of 
the work. I don't know how you guys got that rear panle back 
to it's original shape, but it looks awsome. Because you guys 
did such a great job, I have decided to keep the car, and put 
a new ground effect kit on it. When i'm ready to have it 
installed and painted, I'm deffinatly bringing the car back to 
your shop! Once again, I just wanted to say THANKS and 
Let you know that I am going to refer everyone I know to 
your shop.   

Thanks for the great work, 
J. R. Samayoa 


